PERMANENT MISSION
OF THE REPUBLIC OF TAJIKISTAN
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Tajikistan to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations/Department of Peace
Operations and with reference to the letter of Secretary-General, Mr. Antonio Guterres
dated 16 January 2020 regarding the Action for Peacekeeping has the honor to inform of
the decision of the Government of the Republic of Tajikistan to support the Action for
Peacekeeping initiative and to endorse the Declaration of Shared Commitments on
Peacekeeping Operations.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Tajikistan to the United Nations avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Secretariat/Department of Peace

Operations the assurances of its highest consideration.

New York, 15 June 2020

United Nations Secretariat
Department of Peace Operations
New York
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